
 

The Announcement of The Krungthep Thanakom Company Limited 
Subject: The Postpone of detail clarification of the installation, testing,  

installation date and installation location of Smart pole prototype 

The Underground Duct Network Project in Bangkok  
------------------------------- 

According to The Krungthep Thanakom Company Limited has announced the invitation for 

Presentation and Installation of Smart Pole Prototype, that interested parties wishing to participate in the 

presentation and installation of Smart pole prototype, can submit documents via E-MAIL at 

kt_duct@thanakom.co.th. from March 25, 2020 until April 25, 2020 at 23:59 hrs. and specifying the 

schedule of clarification, testing, installation date and installation location will be held 10:00 AM on May 25, 

2020 at The Krungthep Thanakom Company Limited No. 90 CW Tower A, Floor 38, Ratchadapisek Road, 

Subdistrict Huai Khwang, Huai Khwang District, Bangkok 

Then, The Krungthep Thanakom Company Limited has announced to extend the Invitation for 

Presentation and Installation of Smart Pole Prototype by submitting the documents via email until May 20, 

2020 at 23.59 hrs. due to the situation of the coronavirus disease 2019 (COVID-19) outbreak. 

Therefore, The Krungthep Thanakom Company Limited would like to announce the postpone of 

detail clarification of the installation, testing, installation date and installation location on May 25, 2020, 

and the new schedule of detail clarification will be publicly announced later. 

The company reserves the right to change the operation deadlines and the details of one or all of the 

qualifications, as well as, to suspend or to cancel the operation. The interested juristic person can ask for more 

information from Mr. Sirat Wattanavijarn, phone number 02-168-3368 ext. 516 or +669 3242 6145 on working 

days and hours. 

 

 

 


